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Meet Frank
Meet our new Research
Analyst II! Frank will be
your point of contact in
regards to Uniform Report
& Vehicle Purchase
Information. Plus anything
else our office needs for
reporting. 



A huge thank you to those who submitted a copy of their
Uniform Report. Our Uniform Report for 04/01/2023 to
09/30/2023 was accepted by FTA. 

Reached out to 20 Subrecipients 
2 did not submit 

Did not meet FTA DBE Utilization Goal. 

Uniform Report



We were able to meet 0.05% DBE Utilization out of goal of
5.25%. Please remember that you as the FTA Subrecipient
must attempt every best effort to hire a DBE using your
federal dollars as written in Project Agreement. 

Couldn't utilize any DBEs this past year? 
Help us recruit in your area. Contact us and we 
will come up with a plan!

Uniform Report Cont...



On 12/11/2023 all of you should have received an email asking
for you to report on your Modified Transit Vehicle 
purchases for the last four years. Read through directions
thoroughly before submitting information. 

Information due by 01/22/2024.  

Modified Transit Vehicle

Purchase Log



So far we’ve received 5 out of 20 subrecipients. 

Once all purchases have been submitted to FTA. Moving
forward all subrecipients are asked to submit purchase
information via Survey within 15 days of award. This is 
per Project Agreement. 

Modified Transit Vehicle

Purchase Log Cont...



Transporter Newsletter
Did you know that the Civil Rights Office sends out a
quarterly newsletter to DBEs and Stakeholders? Interested
in staying in the loop of what our office is doing? 

Email Zhenia.Peterson@alaska.gov to be added! 



Upcoming

Due Dates
Civil Rights Office will be
reaching out in middle of
February with a blank UR
report and instructions. We
will also host meetings to chat
with all of you on how to fill
out this report. Reporting
period is 10/01/2023 to
03/31/2024. 

DBE Uniform Report

Modified Vehicle Purchases
All submissions due by 01/22/2024.
Moving forward all purchases will
be submitted via survey within 15
days of award.  



Any Questions?


